
Mr. Harry Quinn, 

4 Brighton Terrace,  

Seapoint Avenue, 

Monkstown, 

Co. Dublin A94 K3T2. 

5 February 2019 

 

Byrne Wallace, 

88 Harcourt Street, 

Saint Kevin’s, 

Dublin D02 DK18. 

 

 
 
 
Dear Ms. Onslow, 
 
My name is Harry Quinn and I would like to apply for the Summer Internship Programme at 
Byrne Wallace.  
 
I graduated last May from Trinity College Dublin with a 2:1 Degree (BA) in History & Political 
Science. I am currently studying for a two year Masters in Common Law at UCD.  
 
I believe the research and critical analysis skills acquired at undergraduate level have been 
the perfect training for pursuing this Masters, and ultimately for a career in law.  

During my time in college I have worked part time throughout the academic year, as well as 
during the summer. These experiences have helped me to deal with high pressure 
situations, where working to a deadline and with a team are extremely important.  

I have enclosed a copy of my CV. I hope you will consider me as a candidate for the 
programme, and I look forward to hearing from you in due course.  

 
Yours Sincerely, 
Harry Quinn.  
 

 


